Witheridge FHS Reunion
Saturday 20 May 2017, Biggin Hill, Kent

Although numbers were marginally down on last year, this year’s Witheridge FHS Reunion was very
good indeed - good company, good fun, good food, and good research information.

All those who attended went home with important new information on their Witheridge ancestry.
During the past year, new facts had been gleaned about almost every branch of the Witheridge
and Wetheridge families, and for many branches this information has proved to be significant.
Some of the most important advances have been in the following branches.

¢ John Witheridge of Bideford, North Tawton & Halwell, and his descendants;

e Witheridge families of Fremington & Bradworthy and their descendants;

o Wetheridge families of London & Camberwell, their ancestry and descendants;

e Witheridge families of Kent-Birmingham, and their descendants;

o Witheridge families of Thurlestone, Bantham & South Milton and their descendants.

After the reunion, we enjoyed an excellent meal at The Old Jail in Biggin Hill - good food, freshly
cooked, and good conversation. All round, it was a very satisfying and enjoyable day.



